
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Handcross Community Bus  

 

Dear Residents, 

 

I am writing to you on behalf of Handcross Community Bus in respect of a  

bus route on a Wednesday morning going to Horsham.  

 

The Bus arrives at the Half Moon in Warninglid at 9.42am and at Slaugham Church at 

9.47am. 

 

At the present time it would appear that there have been no passengers using this 

facility over a long period - and therefore unless we have an increase over the next 

month or so, unfortunately this facility will have to be withdrawn.   

 

At the present time the Friday route to Horsham via Warninglid and Slaugham will 

not be affected. 

 

If you could advise the local community advising them of the above and contact 

me should there be any questions/suggestions. 

 

Jane Moore 

pmj2018@icloud.com  
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